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FOREWORD NOW2016

We would like to thank all the participants, a total of about 130 physicists, and in particular 
the  speakers  and the  conveners  who,  in  collaboration  with the  members  of  the  Organizing 
Committee, contributed with enthusiasm to the scientific success of the Workshop. 

Special thanks go to all the people actively involved in the organization of the Workshop. The 
smooth running of the meeting was due to the invaluable work of the Administration Manager 
Loredana Napolitano (Bari) and of the Secretariat, formed by Daniela Dell’Anna (Lecce), Maria 
Concetta Gerardi (Lecce), and Antonio Silvestri (Bari), to the commitment and driving expertise 
of Frosino Spagna (Lecce), to the precious help of the System Manager Enrico Fasanelli and of 
the  Technical  Assistants  Antonio Forte,  Fulvio Ricciardi  and Pierluigi  Santo (Lecce).  Warm 
thanks  are  also  due  to  the  PhD students  and  junior  post-docs  Francesco  Capozzi,  Valerio 
D’Andrea, Francesco Forestieri and Stefano Gariazzo, for their enthusiastic collaboration in the  
organization. 

We conclude with the hope that the tenth workshop of the NOW series will take place in Otranto 
in September 2018.

On behalf of the Organizing Committee

Antonio Marrone
Alessandro Mirizzi
Daniele Montanino
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